
#BeKindSC

SHOWING RESPECT
COOL IS DEMANDING ATTENTION.

You’ve supported us throughout the tough times and 
we’ve continued to roll up our sleeves. We know some 
days are harder than others, however please be kind. 

Thank you for respecting our staff and  
spreading kindness to everyone.

We’re here for you. 


